This week I traveled to beautiful Colorado Springs, CO to represent VOICES at the National Homeland Defense Symposium. The Symposium was a three-day event that brought together military officers, homeland security professional, business leaders, and policy makers from the U.S., Mexico and Canada. I also had the opportunity to address the participants to give a 9/11 family member’s perspective on the state of America’s defenses. I learned a great deal and made many new connections that will help us further VOICES goals. No one group can do this vital job alone, and we will continue to actively participate in the diverse group of partners working to protect America. 
